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From: powercor.com.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 19 August 2020 10:15 AM
To: Ring Fencing
Cc:
Subject: RE: Expiring ring-fencing waivers [SEC=OFFICIAL] [

Categories: RF Waiver

Hi  
 
Thank you for your email. We confirm that we are happy for you to extend CitiPower/Powercor and United Energy’s 
waivers. 
 
Many thanks, 
 

 
Regulatory Analyst 

CitiPower, Powercor and United Energy 
40 Market St, Melbourne VIC 3000 
T     

 
E    @powercor.com.au 
W  http://www.powercor.com.au 
 

From: Ring Fencing <ringfencing@aer.gov.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 19 August 2020 9:34 
To:  
Cc: Ring Fencing <ringfencing@aer.gov.au> 
Subject: Expiring ring-fencing waivers [SEC=OFFICIAL]  
 

OFFICIAL 
 

Hi   

  

We recently received a request from Jemena Electricity Network (JEN) to extend their existing temporary 
waiver in relation to ‘reclassification of services’ that was due to expire on 31 December 2020. There are 
existing waivers for all Victorian DNSPs to exempt you from specified ring-fencing obligations in relation 
to the provision of certain negotiated and unclassified services.  

We granted all Victorian DNSPs a waiver from 18 December 2017 until 31 December 2020  in regard to 
services that may be unintentionally affected by ring-fencing compliance obligations. The waivers were 
temporary, with ring-fencing compliance to be resolved as part of the next regulatory Determination. Due to 
Victorian determinations aligning with a financial year end, there is a six month gap between the end of the 
waiver, 31 December 2020, and the next regulatory control period, 1 July 2021.  

We intend to extend all Victorian DNSP’s waivers by 6 months at the same time. Are you able to confirm 
that you are happy for us to extend CitiPower/Powercor and United Energy’s waivers?  
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Please let me know if you have any questions.  

Many thanks  

  

 

 
a/g Senior Policy Officer | Consumers and Markets | Consumer Engagement and Insights  
Australian Energy Regulator  
Level 4 | 23 Marcus Clarke Street, Canberra ACT 2601 

 | E: @aer.gov.au 

www.energymadeeasy.gov.au | www.aer.gov.au 
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IMPORTANT: This email from the Australian Energy Regulator (AER), and any attachments to it, may 
contain information that is confidential and may also be the subject of legal, professional or other 
privilege.  If you are not the intended recipient, you must not review, copy, disseminate, disclose to others 
or take action in reliance on, any material contained within this email.  If you have received this email in 
error, please let the AER know by reply email to the sender informing them of the mistake and delete all 
copies from your computer system. For the purposes of the Spam Act 2003, this email is authorised by the 
AER www.aer.gov.au  
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